Scott Schultz

From: John Duddy <john.duddy@cummins.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 12, 2020 10:38 AM

To: Scott Schultz

Subject: FW: Permanent Generators

Attachments: City of GCS Station 303 Q-03213-20201001-1132.docx; City of GCS Station 306

Q-03252-20201001-1157.docx; City of GCS Stations 314 315 319
Q-03264-20201001-1301.docx

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization.. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Scott,

Pricing is confirmed per sourcewell purchasing cooperative ID#103544.

John Duddy
Cummins Inc.
904-838-6532

From: Scott Schultz [mailto:sschultz@greencovesprings.com]
Sent: Thursday, November 12, 2020 10:15 AM

To: John Duddy <john.duddy@cummins.com>

Subject: Permanent Generators

From: Greg Bauer [mailto:ghauer@greencovesprings.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2020 10:48 AM

To: John Duddy <john.duddy@cummins.com>

Cc: Scott Schultz <sschultz@greencovesprings.com>
Subject: Permanent Generators

John,

Good morning, we apologize in advance for all the back and forth on the generators. After discussion with
FEMA, we have landed on purchasing 5 permanent generator packages from Cummings. The list of generators
is attached. Also, we made an error on the generator for lift station 303. LS# 303 is a 3ph 480 V. I apologize
for the inconvenience. Could you please provide the following?

e A separate quote for the generator and ATS for 303
e A separate quote for the generator and ATS for 306
o A separate quote for the generator and ATS's for 314, 315, and 319.
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